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Weekly News – 15th September 2017  
 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
English and Maths groups have started this week. Despite a 
little confusion at the beginning of the week, everyone has 
settled in their groups and knows which classroom to go to.  
Although we do provide stationery, all children will need a 
pencil case this year. We are preparing them for secondary 
school and making them responsible for their own equipment. 
Please ensure your children are wearing the correct uniform 
and PE kit. Bracelets, bands, jewellery and earrings are not 
allowed. 
 
The prefects for Autumn term were announced yesterday. We 
are sure they will be good role models. 
 
Oak: William, Eloise, Yelin 
Willow: Sophie, Grace, Timmy 
Elder: Harris, Tiana, Samad 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett & Mrs Vincer  

Homework: 

English 
Please complete the sheet on ible/able words and tape into your 
homework book. 
 
Maths 
Choose A, B or C (only 1 challenge). Write out each question and 
answer it in your Maths Homework book. Make sure you show 
which challenge you chose and write the date & title. Only write 
one digit in each box and present your Maths neatly. 
 
Books 
Over the next two Fridays, we shall be sending home children's 
books so that they can be covered in sticky backed plastic, to 
keep them in the best condition. Please bring the books back into 
school on Monday as they will be needed for working in. 

 

Date Reminder 

Monday 18th September 

Meeting for parents 9am 

Friday 22nd September 

Day Trip to France 

 

  

 Day Trip to France 

Thank you to all those families 
that have sent in passports 
and EHIC cards. There will be 
information on the Day Trip to 
France shared in the meeting 
on Monday and a separate 
letter went out yesterday. 
There will be a meeting for 
parents attending the trip, 
after the main meeting on 
Monday 
 
Any children in receipt of Free 
School Meals may request a 
packed lunch for the trip. All 
requests need to made on 
Monday 18th September. All 
parents will need to provide a 
packed breakfast. 
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